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# Questions Answers 

1. Should payments for co-payments/deductibles 
for medications which the ADAP produced 
program income revenue from still be 
reported?  For example, the reimbursement 
from the third-party payor was more than the 
total acquisition + copay/deductible costs. 

No. If there isn’t a cost to the program, the 
service should not be reported.  For AIDS Drug 
Assistance Programs (ADAPs) that are direct 
purchase for copays, the insurance 
reimbursement usually exceeds the cost of the 
medication.  The program income should be 
reported in the Recipient Report.  
 
The clients involved are still reported in the 
ADR. A RWHAP ADAP client is any person who 
has been determined eligible to receive RWHAP 
ADAP services, regardless of whether the 
person received RWHAP ADAP services during 
the reporting period.  
 
For more information, please refer to the ADR 
Instruction Manual or reach out to the DISQ 
Team.     
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